iRead Turn-in Instructions
iRea

Dear Parents,

Congratulations on your student’s participation in iRead! Please follow these instructions to turn in your
child’s minutes on Schoology.
Please turn in your minutes on Wednesday, January 20.

Log-in to your Schoology account. Contact Mr. Rahm at arahm@marinerscs.org if you are having
difficulty with Schoology.
If you have multiple students participating, you can submit all of your children’s minutes through any one

of their accounts.

Click on Courses and select the iRead Course. <

The turn in form is the first link listed in the “Materials” section.

Click on “iRead Minutes January Report.”

Complete the following information about each child participating in iRead
using the format below. You may enter up to four children at once.

* Child’s name (Suzie Perry) &
* Child’s class (2Q) "
* Minutes read (600)

For the total minutes read, enter the number in the last marked box on the student’s iRead log sheet.

Remember to click “Submit” at the bottom of the page. You will receive a confirmation message that your
information has been submitted.

That’s it!

Mrs. Koenig will pass out all of the prizes earned during the class’s Media Explorer time the week of
January 25.

Keep this log sheet and continue recording minutes on it for the final turn-in day on March 9. iRead,
Super iRead and Mega iRead log sheets can all be found in the Learning Commons or in the Materials
section of the iRead Course on Schoology.

Please contact Mrs. Koenig with any iRead questions.
Laura Koenig

MCS Librarian
lkoenig@marinerscs.org
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